
 
 
 17th Conservator-Restorers’ Professional Meeting  

9th May 2017 

National Gallery of Slovenia 

 
Dear colleagues! 

 
We have the pleasure of cordially inviting you to attend the 17th traditional Conservator-Restorers’ Professional 
Meeting, which will be held on the 9th of May 2017 at the National Gallery of Slovenia in Ljubljana.  
You are invited to participate in the poster session and present your recently achieved work or project by means 
of a poster or film. You are free to choose the subject. If you are not attending the Meeting, you can send the 
poster by regular post and it will be exhibited and then sent back to you if requested. 
 
Preliminary programme 
Tuesday, 9 May 2017:  10.00  Opening ceremony  
    11.00 Professional Meeting  
Lectures will be held in Slovene language. 
 
How to apply 
Please find enclosed the application form and send it to the following e-mail address: strok.srecanje@gmail.com 
Friday, 31 January 2017, is the deadline. Please name the file as following: 2017-Surname-Name.doc (e.g. 
2017-Smith-John.doc) 
 
Poster / film  
The dimensions of the poster should be 100 × 70 cm. 
Film (up to 10 min) could be send on the DVD or by e-mail. 
 
Posters to be sent to:  National Gallery of Slovenia 
    Restoration department 
    Puharjeva 9 
    SI-1000 Ljubljana 
    Slovenia 
Please, indicate the address to which your poster should be returned. 
 
Summaries 
For writing summaries please find details in "Guidelines 2017" file. 
Please send your summary, short abstract and photos by e-mail to strok.srecanje@gmail.com , no later than 20 
February 2017. 
 
General information 
Opening date: National Gallery of Slovenia, Prešernova 24, Ljubljana, Slovenia, 9 May 2017 
Duration of the exhibition:   9 May – 14 May 2017 
Deadline for the registration:  31 January 2017 
Deadline for abstracts and photos:  20 February 2017 
Deadline for receipt of film/ posters: 4 May 2017 
 
Organizers of the Meeting:  Slovenian Museums Association (SMS)  

Slovenian Restorers Association (DRS)  
National Gallery of Slovenia (NG), The Department of Conservation and 
Restoration 

 
We are looking forward to receiving your application and welcoming you at the Meeting in Ljubljana! 
 
 
Ljubljana, 10 January 2017     
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